
 

 
 
 
 
 
November 30, 2023 
 
Ontario Energy Board PO.  
Box 2319 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street Toronto,  
Ontario M4P 1E4  
 
Attention:  Nancy Marconi, Board Registrar. 
 
Regarding:   2024 IRM Application (EB-2023-0012) 
 
Dear Registrar, 
 
Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc. (CHEI) has received and reviewed the draft Decision and Order 
related to its 2024 IRM Rate Application, sent on November 29, 2023. 
 
CHEI has identified no mistakes, omissions, or other concerns after reviewing the draft Decision 
and Order and supporting models. CHEI approved the draft Decision and Order to be used as a 
final version.  
 
Yours truly,    

   
 
 
 
 

Benoit Lamarche, General Manager 
Coopérative Hydro Embrun 
703 Notre Dame Rue Russell, ON 
(613) 443-5110 
 
 


